
Parish Planning Process

Be part of our Parish Planning Process!

The Archdiocese of Louisville has begun the Archdiocesan Planning Process, and wants to hear from you. The works of the Church are being carried out in an era of tremendous change. Demographics and population shifts, particularly age and ethnicity, have reshaped our communities.
In May 2025, a questionnaire was mailed to all the parishes in the Archdiocese of Louisville, and Pastors were encouraged to engage their parishes in preparing a quantitative and qualitative report.
During the first week of June, our Staff worked on the reports and submitted their conclusions. Independently, Lourdes Parish Strategic Plan met on the morning of June 28th, and reviewed the quantitative report, worked on the qualitative report, and compared conclusions.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Now is the time to hear from you, our parishioners. For this, we have prepared two listening sessions on Thursday, July 31, and Thursday, August 7th. Both meetings will be held in the cafeteria at 6:00 PM. We hope that you can attend one of these meetings.
